
Mr Jong-seok Lee 

Consulate General of Korea in Hong Kong 

To whom it may concern

Dear Sirs, 

Airport Authority Hong Kong (the Authority) has announced the launch of a World-Class Destination 

Commercial Development in the SKYCTY of Hong Kong International Airport. You are cordially invited to 

submit an Expression of Interest (EOI) for this project to the Authority.  

This will be the most remarkable and scalable tourism development project in the region, which is 

strategically located at the gateway of Hong Kong (Hong Kong International Airport) to attract millions of 

affluent visitors from all over the world to come for a reason – A World-Class Destination with attractions 

that will make it much more than just a traditional shopping mall.

The Authority will select the best developer or consortium from around the world which has the innovation 

spirit and experience needed to craft this “to-be-renowned” project. With a total gross floor area 

of approximately 195,000 sq.m. or up to 380,000 sq.m., the development will include retail, dining, 

entertainment and office facilities.  For details, please visit SKYCITY’s website at

http://www.skycityhongkong.com/en/. 

To register your interest, please send an email to us at SKYCITYRDE1@hkairport.com with the contact 

name and telephone number. We will email you the “Invitation for Expression of Interest” document. 

Please follow the guidance and steps therein to submit the completed response (in Appendix 7 of the 

document) to the Authority for pre-qualification on or before 2:30pm (Hong Kong time) 17 May 2017.  

After the EOI process, the Authority will invite the pre-qualified developers or consortia to submit formal 

tenders to the Authority with more detailed information to be released at that stage, tentatively scheduled 

in Q3 2017.  The Authority will guide the pre-qualified developers or consortia to go through the tender 

process, and may provide supplementary information (e.g. development parameters, technical studies, 

design samples, etc.) to help prepare them to submit their tenders.

We hope that you are interested in this unique development opportunity in Hong Kong.
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Follow us at HKIA website | HKIA Blog | Three-Runway System website 
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